
 
The courts are ready! 
Thank you to Doug D and his crew of hard workers.  We are pleased to announce 
that RDPC 2023 members only are welcome to utilize the courts at Motorworks Field 
for the upcoming weekend  starting Friday, April 28, through Sunday, April 30. The 
schedule is listed below. Come and enjoy the courts, meet new members, and bask in 
the warmer weather. 
 
The members only schedule for Apr 28-30 will be as follows: 
 
Friday, April 28th-   9:00 am to 9:00 pm  Courts are open for drop in play 
 
Saturday, Apr 29th- 9:00 am to 2:30 pm  Courts are open for drop in play* and 
from 2:30 pm to 9:00 pm courts are available for private bookings  
 
Sunday, Apr 30th-    9:00 am to 2:30 pm Courts are open for drop in play* and 
from 2:30 pm to 9:00 pm courts are available for private bookings 
 
Note: A two week schedule for May 1-14 will be sent out on Sunday, Apr 30. 
 
* We are in need of members to serve as court captains for a portion of the afternoon 
(12:30-2:30 pm)           Email your offer to help: volunteer@reddeerpickelball.com   * 

All members should review the  following document before using the courts. 
 
This weekend is only for paid up 2023 members (no guests, visitors, or past 
members). The courts will officially open to members and non members on May 1st. 
Have a great weekend! 

 

https://files.trackie.com/uploads/redactor/2023-04-27-03-51-36-1068795987-4735.pdf

